1 November 2023

Mr Jose Flores
Head of Development
Trina Solar (Australia) Pty Ltd

via email: [

Dear Mr Flores,

Glenellen Solar Farm
Questions on Notice

| refer to the State significant development application for the Glenellen Solar Farm (SSD-
9550) (Application), currently before the NSW Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) for determination.

The Commission is seeking information from Trina Solar (Australia) Pty Ltd (Trina Solar)
regarding its engagement with community groups to date. Please describe Trina Solar’s
engagement with community groups in relation to the project, including the nature of its
engagement and when the engagement was undertaken.

The Commission requests that Trina Solar provide a response by Friday 10 November
2023.

Should you require any clarification in relation to the above, or wish to discuss further, please

contact Jane Anderson, Principal Case Manager,_ or
(02) 9383 2127.

Yours sincerely,

Roary
N

Stephen Barry
Planning Director
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